
  

Salvation Army
Christmas Kettle 2017

Every year, just before Christmas, the Alberni Valley Lions Club helps
with the Salvation Army Christmas Kettle Drive.  Pictured above (from
the left) are Lion Tom Hall, Lion George Smith and Rob Ackerman. 



  

Salvation Army
Christmas Kettle 2017

Lions Art Halsall and Ron Jorgenson joined a group of singers and ukulele
players at the 2017 Salvation Army Kettle Campaign. The group was
supervised by our “Dancing Lion”.
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